From:

Sent: ovember 2020 15:51
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit Return Scheme - Consultation on Potential Models for Ireland

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

As a member of a number of community cleanup groups, I fully support the introduction of a deposit and
return scheme for plastic bottles and aluminium cans, and hope that in the future this will be extended to
food containers, coffee cups and glass bottles.

With regards
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